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Aaron Panko

From: Kristin Santose <lailoc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 7:03 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Meyer farm

 

This area has been a rustic agricultural place since its creation. The developer is just in its development for the money as 

the development planned would be a tremendous financial boon. I am sure the city is also eyeing the property taxes it 

would bring in.The trees should be preserved and the area should remain pastoral as a park. I have viewed this property 

since the 1970’s and have always been awestruck that an area like this exists so close to such a developed area of the 

city. I enjoyed watching several horses graze in the field.  It is a gem that shouldn’t be destroyed.  Thank you for 

considering my viewpoint. 

Kristin Santose  

476 Oregon Avenue NE 

Salem 

Sent from my iPhone 


